
Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
How ever well meaning this bill may be it is fatally flawed. Punishing someone who attempts to follow 
the law is wrong. And stripping one of their constitutionally protected rights without due process is also 
WRONG. Please stop making decisions based on emotion and make them on facts and in accordance 
with our constitution. 
 
I strongly urge you to vote NO on HB 4145. 
 

Jeff Heyen, Chairman 

Marion County Republican Central Committee 
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